
From: Basil Pinzone [basil@pinzone.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2005 11:42 AM 
To: Basil Pinzone; Towanda Bryant 
Subject: Re: MAX OUTPUT EIRP ALL CARRIERS CORRECTION SES-LIC-20050325-00360 / 
E050083 
 
 
 
 
  Dear Townda: 
 
  Please reference File # SES-LIC-20050325-00360 / Call Sign E050083: 
 
  Please correct typo for MAX OUTPUT EIRP FOR ALL CARRIERS  to read "55.2 dBW" 
(was 9.0 dBW).   
 
  Thank you again! 
 
  Kind regards, 
 
  Basil Pinzone 
  Technical Consultant 
  Interstate Communications, Inc. 


